
From: Kristen Doughty
To: City Council; Jessica Simulcik Smith
Cc: Jane Kiker; Peter Eglick; Shari Winstead; Chris Eggen; Keith McGlashan; Will Hall; Doris McConnell; Jesse

Salomon; Chris Roberts; Debbie Tarry; Ian Sievers
Subject: Comment Letter on Behalf of the Innis Arden Club
Date: Thursday, July 10, 2014 10:24:42 AM
Attachments: Letter to City Council re VMP 071014.pdf

Good morning Council Members-

 

Please see the attached comment letter submitted on behalf of the Innis Arden Club
for consideration at the July 14, 2014 meeting.

 

Thank you ,

 

 

Kristen Doughty

Legal Assistant

Eglick Kiker Whited

1000 Second Avenue, Suite 3130

Seattle, WA 98104

206.441.1069

 

 

 

This e-mail is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). It contains information
that is confidential and/or legally privileged. If you believe that it has been sent to
you in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message. Any
disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this information by someone other than
the intended recipient is prohibited.
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